
Coppell Independent School District  200 S. Denton Tap Road, Coppell, Texas  75019 

 

Board Action Required   
 

No Action Required      
 

 

 

 

Date: December 12, 2012 

 

To: CISD Board of Trustees 

 

From: Kelly Penny 

 

CC: Dr. Jeff Turner, Sid Grant 

 

RE: Consider Approval of the 2011-2012 Annual Financial Audit 

 

 

Background:  As required by the Texas Education Code 44.008 (a-d), school districts 

must have their fiscal accounts audited annually by an independent audit firm and 

presented to the Board of Trustees. The District’s auditors will present the 2011-2012 

fiscal year end audit for the Board of Trustee’s approval.  
 
 

 

Recommendation:  That the Members of the Board approve the 2011-2012 Annual 

Financial Report as presented.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


